
January 27, 2023 

 

 

To:            Butler County 4-H Bucket Calf Exhibitors and Community Leaders 

 

 

From:         Charlene Miller, Agriculture/Director 

                     

 

   

4-H BUCKET CALF TAGGING 
 

 

It is time to plan for your bucket calf tagging! All bucket calves must be tagged by 6:00 p.m. on 

April 27th, 2023 in order to be eligible to be exhibited at the 2023 Butler County Fair. You have 2 

options for tagging. 

  

1. Option #1 – Bring them to the beef county tagging on February 27th between 7:30 a.m. and 

9:30 a.m. at the Flinthills High School FFA Ag Facility, 806 SE Rosalia Rd, Rosalia, KS 

67132 

2. Option #2 –Bring them to the small animal tagging events. These will be held on April 23rd 

between 4:00 p.m. and 6:00 p.m. and on April 27th between 7:00 a.m. and 10:00 a.m. and 

4:00 p.m. and 6:00 p.m. This will be held at the Butler County Extension Office. If you have 

other small livestock (sheep, meat goat, swine, dairy goats) that need tagged, they can all be 

tagged at the same time. 

 

The tag cost will be $4.00 and must be paid by cash or check at the time of tagging; please 

bring exact change. 

 

 

Requirements: 

 

 YQCA: YQCA is REQUIRED to be eligible to exhibit ALL ANIMAL PROJECTS 

(Except Horses) at the 2023 Butler County Fair and must be completed by June 1st, 2023 

to be eligible to participate. YQCA information can be found at: https://www.butler.k-

state.edu/4-h/YQCA.html  

 

 ENROLLMENT: Please double check that your 4-H members are enrolled in 4-H for 

the 2022-2023 year and also enrolled in the Bucket Calf Project by May 1st, 2023. 

 

 ONE (1) FORM FOR BUCKET CALVES: Animal Care & Housing. Make sure all 

family 4-H members that could possibly show the calf and Parent/Guardians sign the 

form. 

 K-State Research and Extension is committed to providing equal opportunity for 

participation in all programs, services and activities. Accommodations for 

persons with disabilities may be requested by contacting Charlene Miller two 

weeks prior to the start of the event at 316-321-9660 or cmmiller1@ksu.edu. 

Requests received after this date will be honored when it is feasible to do so.  

 
K-State Research and Extension is an equal opportunity provider and employer.  
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